April 30, 1981

Mr. Peter Bedrossian
37-51 86th Street
Jackson Heights, Mew York 11372

Dear Wr. Bedrossian:

We gratefully acknowledge your donation of
$20.00 (twenty dollars) which you kindly gave to
St. Vartan Armenian Cathedral on the joyous
occasion of Easter.

1t is only through such commitment that we
are able to sustain the spiritual mission of our
Church in America.

We pray the Lord bless you and your Tloved
ones in the coming year.

Yours sincerely,

Hrant Gadarigian
Cathedral Administrator
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